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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 1:41 PM
To: 'Sorbor Twegbe'
Cc: Rebecca Cingolani; Sadoff, Dave FCL
Subject: RE: Request for Extension for Fuel Leak Case RO000292

Sobor, 
Thank you for the notice of the delay.  In light of the need to change consultants, ACDEH has extended the 
delivery date until May 1, 2017.  I have made the change on Geotracker to reflect this already.  If you need to 
document the extension, you can use this email. 
 
If Fugro, or another consultant, elects to change the approved scope of work after they have reviewed the case 
file, it will require another work plan to propose and document the changes. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 
From: Sorbor Twegbe [mailto:sorbor.twegbe@ousd.org]  
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 12:53 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Cc: Rebecca Cingolani <rebecca.cingolani@ousd.org>; Sadoff, Dave FCL <DSadoff@fugro.com> 
Subject: Request for Extension for Fuel Leak Case RO000292 

 
 
Hello Mark, 
 
first of all thanks for taking my call earlier. I want to informed you that Mr. James Hanlon with Accutite has 
retired and they (Accutite) cannot move forward with assisting the District with this case due to the loss of their 
Geologist. I'm in the process of obtaining advised and consultation with a company call Fugro USA Land, 
Inc..  Mr. Dave Sadoff a Geologist with Fugro has been working closely with me and has provided some useful 
advise on how the District can close this case with the use of soil boring. I appreciate your willingness to 
explore this option which will be the least expensive way to go for the District. 
 
I have requested that Mr. Sadoff send me a proposal for his services and to write a new work plan for the soil 
boring.  During this process to get Fugro on board I am seeking an extension on behalf of the Oakland Unified 
School District in order to complete the task necessary to close out the fuel leak case associated with 2607 
Myrtle Street which in my opinion is long over due. 
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Respectfully, 
--  
Sorbor Gma Twegbe 
 
Environmental Health & Safety Manager 
955 High Street 
Oakland, California 94601 
 
sorbor.twegbe@ousd.org 

510-535-2723office 

415-632-0350cell 

  


